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 WASHINGTON HIGH SCHOOL
“My students loved the show…
The general consensus was that 
your show was worth the trip to 
Chicago in and of itself. We will be 
in Chicago again and Second City 
will be a stop... my students would 
kill me if it wasn’t.”

–Matthew C. Douglas

PRIVATE BAT MITZVAH
“I knew it would be great, but it 
even exceeded my expectations. 
Everyone had a great time. The 
food was amazing. The show was 
so much fun, and the kids had an 
absolute blast. We were so thrilled 
with everything there, and it was 
so great to have a celebration 
that both the kids and the adults 
enjoyed.”

–Eve Becker

BETTER GOVERNMENT 
ASSOCIATION
“Thanks so much for such a 
fabulous event last night. We 
really appreciate the hard work 
and serious hustle of the entire 
staff. It was a great event and a 
terrific show. My face hurt from 
laughing so much!”

–Mary Connor

SEPHORA
“There was so much laughing and 
most of us cried all our makeup 
off from laughing so hard. The 
team was RAVING about how 
much fun it was. It was such a 
great way to end our conference.”

–Kim Delaney

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS  
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
“The Chicago Chapter of the 
University of Kansas Alumni 
Association had the greatest time 
and a ton of laughs! Everyone who 
works at UP Comedy Club was 
nothing but amazing when we were 
there. I know we will definitely be 
back there again!”

–Jamie Zazove, President

 THE HARTFORD
“The feedback from our brokers 
was incredible. I had high 
expectations and [The Second 
City] exceeded them by a 
far margin. Nothing short of 
professional in every way. ”

–Ryan Dubiel

CHICAGO IS..., INC. 
“The Second City had been my 
‘go-to’ show in Chicago for years! 
I have sent countless groups to 
Second City...It is perfect for my 
out-of-town groups, as it really 
gives them a big, hilarious slice  
of Chicago.”

–Kate Nelson
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